
To Dr. Flick from Dr. Jacobs. 

Baltimore, 
April 6, 1904. 

Dear Dr. Flick: 

I have heard from all the members of the Committee selected 
in Fhilaclelphia, and all say that the a:;'ternoori of Frida.y, April 22nd, would 
be convenient for them for a meeting in New York. Just where the meeting 
will be held I cwinot say at this moment. but very probably at the Academy 
of Medicine. In regard to this I will let you know lacer, in rmy event, 
the hour will be four o'clock. 

Hoping that nothing wi 11 prevent you from being presont, wi th some­
thing defini te to present in the shape of suggestions for constitution and 
by-laws and upon the extent and personnel of the membership of the Society, 
believe me, 

Very sincerely yours, 

Henry Barton Jacobs. 


